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UNDER the Resource Management Act 1991 

 
AND in the matter of public hearings on 

Proposed Plan Change 1 to the 
Hurunui and Waiau River Regional 
Plan 

 
MINUTE 3 of the Hearing Commissioners  

 
 

1. On 10 October 2019, we received a request from the Hurunui District Landcare Group (HDLG), a 
submitter to proposed Plan Change 1 to the Hurunui and Waiau River Regional Plan, for an extension of 
time to provide a brief of expert evidence. 
 

2. We have considered this request and the special circumstances outlined, and have determined to grant 
the HDLG an extension until 5pm Friday 11 October 2019, as requested. 

 
3. We note the Canterbury Regional Council Officers are directed to provide any rebuttal evidence by 4pm 

Wednesday 16 October 2019.  If the Council Officers require additional time to provide rebuttal 
evidence in response to the late expert evidence provided by the HDLG, we will consider such as 
request. 

 
4. Any information or clarification relating to the public hearings or this Minute should be made by email 

to planhearings@ecan.govt.nz or by phone on 03 365 3828. 
 
 
 
 
Sharon McGarry 
Independent Commissioner (Chair) 
On behalf of the Hearing Commissioners 
11 October 2019 
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